
  
 

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE 

Dealt with on February 12, 2025 – Governance and Priorities Committee 
City Council – February 26, 2025 
UIN GPC2025-0202 
Page 1 of 1  
 

 

City Council Travel and Training Expenses - 2024 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the February 12, 2025, report of the City Clerk’s Office be received as information, 
in accordance with Council Policy C01-023, the City Councillors’ Travel and Training 
Policy. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on February 12, 2025, 
considered a report of the City Clerk's Office regarding the above. 
 
The Committee further resolved to approve the allocation of travel and training 
expenditures for 2024.  
 
Attachment 
February 12, 2025 report of the City Clerk's Office 


